The Connection Update

Quick Links

Our Website Donate Now Email Us



Dear Ms. Cheryl Smith,

Thank you for supporting the Wodome family. Please visit our all new website at www.igmgo.org.



"The Wodome's News" Koffi & Elisabeth Wodome IGM National Church Planter, Togo

Click here to **Donate Now**

Our contact information:

Email:

Phone:

Magic jack: 336 896 3710 (new #) cell: 011 228 93 66

8114

Sending Church Salem Baptist Church 429 S Broad St

Winston-Salem, NC

27101 336-722-9437

> Thank you for your support!

Dear Faithful Prayer Partners and Financial Supporters,

Greeting in the precious Name of our Lord and Savior, Jesus Christ.

salemlapaix@gmail.com The years 2016 ended well and we have been blessed by your prayers and support throughout the year. Thank you for your prayers, birthday and anniversary cards and financial support.

Ministry News

As you know, we are involved in church-planting and we back it up with other activities such as evangelism, childr clubs, VBS, social ministries and many more. The trip to teach at Tsiko went well and Koffi is waiting for next sem to go back again to teach another course.

The Second Church at Kove-Sogbosito

Bible studies and clubs continue at Kove and we also are building a fence around the property prior to building the shelter. We lack funds to finish the fence. The back and the left side are totally done. We still need to put the fence on the right half and the front.

We do children's club on a soccer field which is located some 60 meters from the church property.

During the month of March, we were very busy distributing Samaritan's purse shoe boxes to new children. Firs,t we shared with them the Gospel using "The Greatest of All Gifts" in three different locations: at Kove on Saturday, March 4th, then on Sunday morning at Tamani and Sunday evening, March 5th at our residence. About 35 children trusted Christ as Lord and Savior. The following week, we started the three-month discipleship program with the "Greatest Journey" at all three locations.

The Easter celebration went well at both locations.

We had an outdoor evangelistic campaign in Tamani on April 6th-7th and at Kove on April 13th-14th. Pastor Rayr who is one of my assistants, preached the Gospel and out of 120 people who came, 62 of them raised their hand

stood on their feet and trusted Christ as their Lord and Savior at Kove. Praise the

On Easter Sunday, Koffi baptized 4 believers and then we partook in the Lord's Supper.





Family News

Please pray for Koffi. He is having joint pains and stomach pain on the right side. A doctor's visit for control after medication is in two weeks.

We are getting closer to the fourth year of our ministry and, God willing, we will see you all again next year.

Prayer and Praises

Please pray for the Lord's continued leading in our lives and ministry. Please pray for good health.

Please pray for a 15-passenger minivan (the one we wanted to buy was sold because we lacked funds).

Please pray for funds to enable the continuation of the fence and shelter (\$3,000). Please pray for spiritual growth in the church.

Thank you for your prayers and financial support.

Together, we reach Togo for Christ.

Koffi, Elisabeth and Samuel Wodome

















